
 

 

 

 

 

There is no requirement for schools to develop a local OHS Policy because there is a whole of 

Department Health, Safety and Wellbeing Policy signed by the Secretary on 19 January 

2018 which applies to all Victorian government schools. *Note that this Policy replaces the 

previous whole of Department OHS Policy that was signed by the Secretary in 2015. 
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https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/occupational-health-and-safety-management-system-ohsms/policy

